
DRAFT 
CORDRY SWEETWATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 

Roads Commission 
February 6th, 2020 

 
MEETING NOTES 

 
Members Present: Dave Jarrett 
Other Attendees:  Josh Hawley (CSCD Superintendent) 
 
I. 2020 Bids Update 

a. Discussion on crack sealing bid received, significantly higher than two years ago. Bids are 
also submitted for 2020 paving projects. 

 
II. Robin Drive Drainage Update 

a. Mr. Hawley met with an engineer per CSCD Board request. The engineer agreed with the 
concept already submitted and bid upon with the addition of drop structures to slow down 
the velocity of the water. The engineer did not believe that “engineering” or design needed 
to be completed on this type of project. Mr. Hawley will submit his recommendation to the 
Board. 

 
III. Hummingbird Drainage Update 

a. Mr. Hawley informed the Commission that during the January 11th flood no property 
damage occurred on Hummingbird Drive due to the upgraded drain inlets and emergency 
spillway that was put in across the road. Mr. Hawley and crew will dig out ditch on the 
southwest corner of Hummingbird Drive near garage on the southside of road.  

 
Adjournment @ 5:55 pm 
Minutes submitted by: Josh Hawley 


